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Self-Screening Attestation 

State health departments no longer require active screening for health care employees. Active screening is still required for patients and visitors. Beginning today, it is expected that health care workers with COVID-19 symptoms or a COVID-19 exposure call the Employee Workability hotline at 833-494-0837 and stay home if directed to do so. By entering AGENCY NAME facilities, health care workers are attesting that they do not have COVID-19 symptoms or an exposure that requires quarantine. Meanwhile, wearing a mask to work, changing the mask upon entry and performing hand hygiene are still required. If entering a facility that requires screening, ie: assisted living, senior housing, you are still expected to follow that facilities screening requirements.  
I understand that by coming to work I am free of symptoms and known exposures.
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